
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Council Meeting 

 

18 July 2019 
 

 

Proposed motion: 
 

that the Interim Director of Place, in consultation with the Cabinet 
Member for Infrastructure, Environment and Culture, be requested to 
consider a relevant business case for a pedestrian crossing on Torquay 
Road, Preston, along with other proposed schemes and in line with the 
previous Council decision (Minute 85/9/17) delegating any specific 
capital spend to the Interim Director of Place. 

 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Morey 
Seconder:  Councillor Long 

Item 6, Petition for Debate – Pedestrian 
crossing on Torquay Road 

 
Cabinet Member Motion 


